October 5, 2020

Emmaus Community,

Welcome Back Community!! We will have a gathering along with Board Elections on
Saturday, October 24. The voting will start at 6:00 p.m. and gathering at 6:30 p.m. |
want to encourage each of you to come out and support your community in prayer,
worship and VOTING. God has placed devoted names of individuals on the ballot for
this upcoming election so please support these individuals by voting. If you don’t feel
comfortable about staying for the gathering, I still encourage you to come and VOTE.

For the month of November, we will be having a fundraiser on Saturday, November

7 from 12:00-5:00 p.m. EST. This fundraiser will be pick up only. Thanks once again
for Mike Smith and Debbie Bailey for their commitment to this Community. The cost of
the meal will be $10 and you will have your choice of fish or pork along with baked
beans, coleslaw, french fries and dessert.

Community, | want to thank you for the huge support that we received for our last
fundraiser and we need the same or even greater support for this one.

Keep our Emmaus community in your prayers and the upcoming lay directors.
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